
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) MAY 11, 2004 
 
 UPDATE – WATER AND WASTEWATER SERVICING 

(Referred from the Committee of the Whole (Working Session), Meeting of April 27, 2004) 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session), at its meeting of April 27, 2004, recommended: 

 
1) That this matter be referred to the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting of 

May 11, 2004; and 
 

2) That the verbal reports of the City Manager and the Commissioner of Engineering and 
Public Works, be received. 

 
Verbal report of the City Manager and the Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works with respect to 
the above, dated April 27, 2004. 
 


